

Alameda Police Department

Paul J. Rolleri Chief of Police

July 9, 2015



Crown Harbor Home Owners Association C/o Associa Northern California 8000 Jarvis Avenue Newark, CA 94560

Dear Crown Harbor Home Association Residents:

Thank you for taking the time to express your appreciation for Sergeant David Pascoe, Officer Edward Dowd and Technician Joe Castaneda. It is always a pleasure to receive correspondence commending the professionalism of our officers. We take great pride in providing quality customer service and are happy that we were able to assist you.

Your correspondence will be brought to the attention of the personnel mentioned and posted on the Department bulletin board for the Department's personnel to read. A copy will also be placed in each of their personnel files.

Again, thank you for taking the time to write. As always, if we can ever be of assistance, please do not hesitate to give us a call.

Sincerely,

Paul J. Rolleri Chief of Police

PJR:jo